














































































































ATTACHMENT A. 

AAA AREA PLAN SUMMARY OF CHANGES 

PSA Number: 30 
AAA Name: Stanislaus County Aging & Veterans Services 

Area Plan Current Year: �FY 25-26 □FY 26-27 □ FY 27-28 -

Section Page(s) 
Excerpt Prior Year Content in Excerpt Current Year Content 

Area Plan in Area Plan 

2 4 Description of Planning & Service Area Annual Population Update 

6 6 Public Hearing & Priority Service Update Updates for Fiscal Year but no change in 
actual service units 

7 9 Area Plan Narrative Goals & Objectives Update Status columns have new notes 

8 19 Service Unit Plan Updates for Fiscal Year but no change in 
actual service units 

8 24 Title VII Ombudsman Service Units Annual Fiscal Year updates 

8 33 Title VII Elder Abuse Service Units Annual Fiscal Year updates 

11 34 LeQal Assistance Annual Fiscal Year updates 

15 41 Update to Governing Board New Chairman 

16 42 Update to Advisory Council New Members 

19 45 

�ttach B 57 OCA Modernization Supplemental 
Summary 

Attach C 58 Local Master Plan for Aging Supplemental 
Summary 

Page 56 

Updated Assurances from CDAOutdated Assurances







Using Stages 1-5 listed above, in your narrative response: 
• Identify the geographic location that the Local MPA is serving (e.g., county, city,

town). As needed, you may submit multiple responses for each Local MPA that the
AAA is supporting within your planning and service area.

• Describe the AAA's role(s)/responsibilities, partnerships, and actions in a Local MPA
for the planning and service area.

• Summarize any of the AAA's prior year's work and accomplishments.
• Outline any of the AAA's planned future work.

2024-25 Local Master Plan for Aging Summary 

Stanislaus County's local MPA for PSA 30 continued under Stage 3 over the past 
fiscal year. 

In February 2024, the LADAP Advisory Committee convened its first meeting. The 
Advisory Committee had representatives from the public (including the AAA 
director), non-profit, and private sectors who met on a regular basis to learn 
about the MPA, understand demographic changes, review the status of current 
programs, and discuss local strategies. 

In June 2024, Advisory Committee efforts led to the County joining the AARP 
Network of Age-Friendly States and Communities. The Advisory Committee 
prioritized input from community members and oversaw data collection from 
focus groups and community surveys. 

From January through March 2025, data was collected and synthesized to create 
the LADAP action plan. 

The Community Services Agency will present the plan to the County Board of 
Supervisors on May 6, 2025, to align with Older Americans Month and the plan 
will be available for community distribution thereafter. 

Stage 4: Implementation. The commitment of the original LADAP Advisory 
Committee was to collect data and write the plan. Now that the plan is complete, 
a new Advisory Committee will form to oversee implementation of the plan over 
the next 5 years. 




